
Benjamin F. Bailar 
410 East Walnut Road 

Lake Forest, Illinois 60045

December 11, 1979

Dr. Eliot Porter
Tesuque, New Mexico 87574

Dear Dr. Porter:

Mrs. Bailar and I have an interest in fine photographs. We 
have enjoyed each of the Sierra Club books which include your 
photography.

I am writing to inquire about the possibility of buying a color 
print of one or two of your photographs. In the pursuit of 
permanence we are interested only in dye transfer prints.

I have attached a list of photographs which we find particularly 
attractive in the Sierra Club books. I would appreciate knowing 
whether any of these might be available in a dye transfer and 
if so can you advise me of the size and price. In the event 
that none of these are available, they may give you some 
indication of our preference so that you might advise us of 
what other works are available that might be of interest to 
us.

Sincerely

BFB:ejw 
Ends.



Dr. Eliot Porter 
Tesuque, New Mexico
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